
Dear Parents,

Welcome to the Lovable Ladybugs class family and the new school year! I am 
Miss Lauren and I will be your child’s teacher. Miss Randi will be assisting us in 
the classroom throughout the school year. This will be our 4th year working 
together and we both enjoy making our classroom a fun and loving 
environment for the children.

I am delighted to have your child in my class this year. I am dedicated to 
providing a safe and cooperative learning environment that allows all students 
to grow academically and personally. With your encouragement, your child 
will be a part of many exciting and rewarding experiences this school year.

My classroom is a play-based environment where children can explore, 
experiment, discover and solve problems in playful ways. Your child will be 
learning letter recognition, phonics, numbers, beginning math skills and how 
to write their first and last name all through fun, hands on activities in the 
classroom. Homework will be sent home monthly and is meant to be a fun 
connection between school and home. Homework is encouraged to be 
completed as a family.

I believe that having a good home-school connection is key to your child’s 
success. I will be sending home monthly newsletters which will provide you 
with information on what we are learning, upcoming events and important 
notifications. I will also be using Remind as a way to communicate with all of 
my class parents. You can join our class discussion by following this link: 
https://www.remind.com/join/ladybugs19

You will find a classroom supply list attached to this letter. Please be sure to 
bring all supplies with you to Meet the Teacher night on August 30th. Please 
be sure that all specified items are labeled with your child’s first and last 
name.

I am looking forward to our working together to make this a successful school 
year! Please feel free to contact me should you have any questions and/or 
concerns regarding your child‘s Pre-K experience.

Sincerely,
Miss Lauren

School: 631-864-4064
Email: MissLauren1018@gmail.com

https://www.remind.com/join/ladybugs19


Dear Students,

It’s almost time to come to Pre-K and I am so excited 
to meet you! I am Miss Lauren and I have lots of fun 
planned for us this year.

We are going to have a great time together. We will 
sing songs and read stories, make projects and learn so 
many wonderful new things. We will even get to go on 
some fun class field trips together! Of course there 
will be lots of other new friends who will be waiting to 
play and learn with you, too.

Our classroom is all set up with exciting things to do 
and see, and I can’t wait to get started! I know that 
the fun will not begin until you are here, so I will be 
waiting for you to arrive to being a super fun year!

See you soon!

Miss Lauren



Lovable Ladybugs Supply List
PLEASE LABEL WITH CHILD’S FIRST & LAST NAME:

✓ Backpack large enough to hold child’s belongings (no mini-backpacks please)

✓ Plastic two-pocket folder

✓ 24 pack of Crayola crayons

✓ Watercolor Paint (16 colors)

✓ 1 pack of Crayola Broad Line markers

✓1 pair of blunt tip scissors (Fiskars scissors are recommended)

✓ Smock (or an old t-shirt large enough to cover child’s clothing)

✓Complete change of clothes (including underwear and socks)

NO NEED TO LABEL (items used for whole class):

✓16 large glue sticks (Elmer’s disappearing purple glue sticks are a favorite)

✓ 4-pack of 5oz. Play-Doh

✓ 1 pack of white 3x5 index cards

✓ 1 bottle of Elmer’s glue

✓ 4 containers of baby wipes (unscented is preferred)

✓ 2 boxes of tissues

✓ 4 pack of Low Odor Dry Erase Markers (Expo or Crayola are favorites)

✓ $20.00 to cover additional classroom supplies such as notebooks, yearbook 

binders and other group materials (in an envelope with child’s first and last name)

*Please be aware that we may need to refill some of these supplies during the school year. We 

appreciate your kindness and support. Thank you!


